
 

 

28 February 2023 

 

 

Dear Families 
 
Revision Club 
 
We are offering the opportunity for Year 6 children to attend a revision club after 
school, starting Monday 6 March. The sessions will run as follows: 
 
Monday 6 March 
Monday 13 March 
Monday 20 March 
Monday 27 March 
Tuesday 25 April 
Tuesday 2 May 
 
These sessions will run from 3.20pm – 4.20pm. The sessions will have a maths, 
spelling, grammar and writing focus.  
 
We will ensure these sessions are fun and will use a mix of resources including video 
clips, practise questions and interactive quizzes to allow children to apply the skills 
learned in grammar, punctuation, spelling and maths.  
 
The sessions are optional and it is up to you as a family to decide if your child would 
like to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

R Thomas 
 
 
Miss Thomas 
 


